April 27, 2016
Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:
In the Matter of Pacific Power & Light Co., Petition for a Rate Increase Based on a Modified Commission Basis Report, Two-Year Rate Plan, and Decoupling Mechanism

Docket UE-152253
Dear Mr. King:  

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket are the original and six copies of the following corrected confidential and one copy of the corrected redacted proposed Cross Exhibits on behalf of Commission Staff, and Certificate of Service.

Staff Exhibit List


Exh DR-___ CXC Mine Plan REDACTED


Exh CAT-___ Staff DR 14


Exh CAT-___ Staff DR 90


Cover Letter


Exh DR-___CXC CONF


Exh DR-___CXC REDACTED


Exh DR-___CXC CONF(2)



Exh DR-___CXC REDACTED(2)
Sincerely,

JENNIFER CAMERON-RULKOWSKI
Assistant Attorney General 
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Enclosures 

